
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back!  

Happy new year and 
welcome to Term 3! 

We’ve got another 
exciting term planned. 

Thank you for your 
continuing support.  

Miss Thomas, Miss 
Morris-Hill & Mr Kemp ☺ 
  

Home learning 

Reading: Please 

continue to try and read 

5 times a week. It is so 
important! Your child 

receives a dojo point each 
time they read, so please 

make sure you write in 
their reading records. 

 

Spelling: A new list of 

red words will be sent 
out. Please practise 

reading and writing these 
words. I will be keeping a 

look out in their books to 

spot them spelt correctly! 
 
 
 

Key dates: 

26th January – Year 1’s family worship 

8th February –NSPCC numbers day 

 

Reminders:   
- Forest school will continue to be on 

Thursdays.  
- PE will be on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays - INDOORS.   
- Please can all items brought into 

school be labelled!  

- Please ensure that it is WATER in 
water bottles.  

- Recently, reading books and reading 
records aren’t always being brought 
in. Please ensure that they come to 
school every day.   

- If your child wishes to have a snack 
at playtime (as well as the afternoon 
snack provided by school), please 
send them in with either fruit/veg.  

 

Thank you! 😊 

Our topic will include… 

English 
Writing and asking a builder questions! Retelling 
the Three Little Pigs. Instructions for catching the 
wolf and building a house for the Three Little Pigs 

Maths 
Place value to 20, Addition & subtraction within 

20 

Science 
What happens in Winter? What material will make 

the best roof to keep the little pigs dry? 

R.E 
What is the good news Jesus brings? 

Geography 
Creating a map of Eastry, designing symbols, aerial 

photographs 

Art & DT 
Making Native American wolf masks, designing 

and creating a trap for the wolf!  

ICT 
Maze explorers! 

PE 
Gymnastics 

PSHE 
Dreams and goals 

Music 
What is pitch? 

 
 

 


